
HADES January 25, 2013 
 

The HADES team has reviewed the comments on the application.  We have 
started making the necessary corrections that are due in February.  We discussed 
the available meeting times for the team members and updated contact information.  
We will begin by reviewing our timeline and task lists.  The microbiological analysis 
techniques are currently under review to see if there are any additional 
measurements that need to be conducted. 


